
St.Joseph’s Primary School 
                Summer 2023            July 14th  2023            

Attendance                                       Winning Class                     School                    

                                                                                                  Attendance 

Nursery  89.2%           Reception 95.6% 

 

Year 1    93.4%           Year 4  91%        

                                                                                                                 90.2%      

Year 2     89.3%          Year 5  86.8%            RECEPTION 

              

Year 3     85.2%          Year 6 90% 

 

Year 3- 6 St. Benedict’s  2pm 

Upcoming dates: 

Tuesday July 18th Leavers Mass 9.30 

am St. Benedicts  

Wednesday July 19th Sports Day 

Nursery and Reception 10.45 

Year 1 and 2 1.00- 1.45pm 

Year 3-6 1.45pm- 2.30 pm 

Gaelic Football 2.30-3.00pm  

INSET DAYS Friday July 21st and 24th 

INSET DAY Monday September 

4th 

Tuesday September 5th Start of 

term for all pupils 

 

Autumn Term Clubs will begin the 

week of September 11th 

  

      

We are looking forward to our School Fete today huge thanks to 

FOSJ for arranging it all. I would like to thank them for all their hard 

work this year in raising funds for our school.  

 We look forward to Sports Day next Wednesday July 19th hopefully 

the weather will be kind to us. If we have to change plans we will 

let you know as soon as possible. 

After school clubs will still be on next week and then will not start 

until the week beginning September 11th due to the INSET day in 

the Autumn Term. Details of all clubs will be given out at the start 

of the new term. 

Huge thanks to Mrs Mort and Mr Maddock for taking our Year 6 

pupils on their residential this year. They have been canoeing, 

gorge walking and rock climbing and are exhausted! 

We look forward to the Leavers Mass next Tuesday to say a special 

farewell and good luck to you all.  

We were presented with a cheque yesterday from Cathy Stevens 

from Swansea Bay Health Board which showed us how much we 

have raised over 27 years of the Sunflower day – it was a fantastic 

£65,420 ! Thank you for all your support over the years. 

 

Please remember the final day of school is next Thursday July 20th 

Friday July 21st is an INSET day. 

 


